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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  
30 Min. Before every Mass. 

 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 

Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, please 
call the Parish Office or you can write it 
and drop it in the donation box in the 

church. 
 

Mass offering is $ 10. 
 

 

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:         Wisdom 1.13-15; 2.23-24 

2nd Reading:      2 Corinthians 8.7,9, 13-15 

Gospel Reading: Mark 5.21-43 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
19 – 20 June. 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                       $ 761.25 
- Building Fund             $ 00.00 

 

 Total:                                           $ 761.25 
     

 
 

Raise the Roof – Fund raising Project. 
 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 
generously contributed their SGI rebate 
towards our Parish fund raising project: 
Raise the Roof. 
 
As to June 25th we raised the total of 
$1991.23. 
 
___________________________________________ 

 

 

 Masses for the week 
 

Saturday – June 26 

5:30 Pm      † Gienia Borys 

requested by Stell & Bill Harries 

 

Sunday - June 27 

9:00 Am      Mass 

 

Monday - June 28 

                 No Mass 
 

Tuesday - June 29 

7:00 Pm    For the intentions of Anna 

requested by Marcella Chamberlain 

 

Wednesday - June 30 

 8:30 Am     † Marthe Perrault 

requested by Rita & Renald Chabot 

 

Thursday – July 01 

8:30 Am      † Marthe Perrault 

requested by Michelle & Marc 

Perrault and Family 

 

Friday – July 02 

8:30 Pm       † Marthe Perrault 

requested by Paulette Perrault  

 

 
 

SACRAMENTS at HOME 
 

If you would like to receive the 

Sacraments in your home, Fr. Amedee will 

come – Provided all covid protocols are 

followed. 

Please call the office 

(306-586-0449) to arrange a visit. 

 
 

Mass at Bentley Senior 
Living 

 
On Wednesday, July 7th at 3 pm 
there will be a Holy Mass with 

the Catholic residents of Bentley. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT ARE WE DOING AS A CHURCH ? 

 

We are truly saddened, and we grieve with our 

First Nation brothers and sisters for the loss of 

their innocent children who were deprived of 

the affection of their families and of full life. 

This is another difficult moment for all 

Canadians. 

 

Despite the pain that we all share, it is 

important you know the Archdiocese of Regina 

has been in constant contact and dialogue with 

our First Nation brothers and sisters. For years, 

Archbishop Don Bolen himself has met and 

continues to meet with elders and leadership of 

First Nations.  

 

Archbishop Don walks quietly and prayerfully 

with them. He stands with them in this moment. 

Over the years Archbishop Don has offered 

apologies on numerous occasions. He will 

continue to do so going forward. 

 

Canadian Bishops have also offered apologies 

and have asked forgiveness. Reconciliation 

requires continuing efforts. 

We cannot give up! 

 

The Archdiocese of Regina is providing all 

necessary support to locate and identify 

cemeteries and unmarked graves at Residential 

schools.  

 

As mentioned June 24th by Archbishop Don in 

a Radio Canada interview, there is a plan 

already under way for Canadian Bishops to 

travel to Rome by the end of 2021. This will 

offer first nation leaders an opportunity to meet 

and speak with the Pope. 

 

The Parish of St. Anne stands in solidarity and 

in prayer with our First Nations brothers & 

sisters. We continue to pray for healing from 

this tragic part of Canadian history.   

 

God Bless All. 

 

                                -Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 
 

 

Tragedy at the Marieval 
Residential School 

 

 
 

As a community of Believers, we grieve 
and mourn with our Frist Nation brothers 

and sisters in Canada. 
 

We are saddened yet again by another 
tragic & heart-breaking discovery of 

unmarked graves at the Marieval 
Residential School in the Cowessess First 

Nation community. 
 

We stand in grief with our First Nation 
brothers & sisters. We share their 
profound sadness at this moment. 

We Pray for the peaceful repose of the 
souls of these innocent children and for 
God’s consolation for their families and 

loved ones. 
 

May God help us take responsibility, ask 
forgiveness and seek understanding. 

May the Holy Spirit continue to heal the 
deep wounds of our past and help us walk 

together on the path of Truth and 
Reconciliation. 

 
God bless us all. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As for me and my house, we will serve the 
Lord. Joshua 24:15. 

 

 The Doorstep Blessings have begun at St. Anne 
Parish few weeks ago, with 12 households 
participating. As one of our long-time parishioners 
described the experience, “It uplifted my whole 
day!” Praise God for the blessing of home and 
family by Fr. Amédée through this wonderful 
ministry! Don’t miss out on your opportunity! All you 
must do is to sign up by calling Sharon at the St. 
Anne Parish office (306)586-0449 or 
office@stannesregina.com 

 
Doorstep Blessings are meant to be a time of 

introduction, fellowship and blessing for your 
family, your home & any special items you may 

wish to include (statues, rosaries, & crosses). 

Please be ready when your doorbell rings! Fr. 
Amédée is looking forward to meeting as many 
parishioners as he can so get your name on the 

List. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Mass Celebrated at The Bentley! 

 

With great joy, on Wednesday, June 23rd, Father 
Amedee celebrated an outdoor Mass at The 
Bentley Retirement Residence with 14 people 
participating (including some long-time St. Anne 
parishioners). 
 
Many thanks to resident, Bea Parker, for 
contacting Fr. Amedee and inviting him to say 
Mass at The Bentley.  Fingers crossed, by 
September,  
Fr. Amedee hopes to have a regular Mass 
schedule for the residents. 
 
The next scheduled Mass (outdoors at The 
Bentley) will be held on Wednesday, July 7th at 
3:00 p.m.  

 
The residents of The Bentley, many who have not 
attended Mass or received the Eucharist for over 
15 months, were very grateful for the opportunity 
to attend Mass and to meet Fr. Amedee for the 
first time. Mass was followed by fellowship and 
refreshments. 
 

Photos from the outdoor Mass 
at The Bentley 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Basement & Furnace Room Restoration 

 

 

Parish Councils 
 
 
 

Pastoral Council 
 

The Parish Pastoral Council is entrusted 

with an advisory or consulting role as to the 

spiritual and temporal care and 

development of the Parish. 

Finance Council 
 

The Parish Finance Council is entrusted to 

advise the Parish Priest with respect to the 

Parish goods and property (temporal 

goods). 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Brad Breit 

Vice-Chairperson:  Adam Ward 

Past-Chair:  Denise Nelson 

Liturgy:  David Kopriva 

Social Justice:   AVAILABLE 

Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 

K of C: Brad Breit 

CWL:  Anita Hanna 

Youth & Family:  Elizabeth Olaniyi 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Dick Graham 

Vice Chairperson: Steve Hom 

Building & Grounds: Kelly Nelson, 

Bert Perrault 

Bookkeeper: Eugene Jacques 

Member: Frank Dornstauder 

 
 

 

 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

As announced last week, our church’s basement hall 
& furnace room got flooded after heavy rainfall on 
Thursday, June 10th & Friday June 11th. 
 
Cleaning & Restoration work is still in progress. At 
this point, we would like to appreciate & express our 
gratitude to Mr. Kelly Nelson & Bert Perrault for their 
tireless work & effort they put in almost everyday 
since the incident. Both Kelly & Bert are leaders of 
the Building & Ground committee of our Parish 
Finance Council. 
 
We also thank all our parishioners who came in & 
volunteered their time & unending support so far. 
Thank you all & let’s continue to work together, hand 
in hand.                                                    

Thank You!! 
 


